
THANK YOU

Partners - I want to take this opportunity to thank each of you for another successful TeamWorks 
season. The communication and relationships we have in place have helped keep the copiers up and 
running and supplies delivered when needed.

•	 For those of you who are 10-month employees, I wish you a fun and safe summer.

•	 For those of you retiring from MCPS, I wish you the best in your future.

•	 For my other partners, I will be here all summer to help you and your staff with all your requests.

Please remind staff to rotate your copy paper and not leave it exposed to the heat. Also, share my 
phone number with them—301-279-3110. Please remember, I’ll need your June meter readings 
before you go on your summer break. Thanks again, and I look forward to seeing you next year.

Pete Patellis 
Customer Service Specialist 
TeamWorks Central 
Montgomery County Public Schools 
301-279-3110
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